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June 20, 2023 
 

BY E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: Docket IR 22-042, Energy Efficiency 2022 Annual Reports (correction)  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 

On June 1, 2023, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”) and Northern 
Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” and together with “UES,” “Unitil”) filed their Annual 
Reports for the 2022 program year.   

 
It has come to Unitil’s attention that there was a formula error on the 

Annual Report Reconciliation sheet of UES’s Attachment H1. Specifically, in the 
initial filing at page 6, Line 14 was calculated as: (Line 12 + Line 10) – Line 13. 
This is not correct. This formula has been corrected to: (Line 12 - Line 10) + Line 
13. This correction has no impact on UES’s filing.  

 
The enclosed Attachment H1 should replace the version in the initial filing, 

in its entirety.          
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the enclosed 

materials and thank you for your continued attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Matthew C. Campbell 

 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List, IR 22-042 
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